
DIT Minutes for March 20, 2019 

High School Library, 3:40 

 

Members Present:​ Darlene LaPrade, Lori Knowles, Steve Hendrix, Lucas Hendrix, Jill Gowin, 

Jason Chamberland, Karla Hance, Rebecca Bain, Kristen Thompson, Lindsey Lewis, Jane 

Gilmer, Zach Masterson, Kay Glenn, Susan McCann, Linda Eddy, Angela Clark 

 

Members Absent:​ Clint Perkins, Nora Meroney, Beth Burton, Heather Good, Lindsey Webster, 

Judy Woodrum, Charles Harford, Amanda Masterson, Jennifer Sulc, Ronda Moore, Detra 

Slayden, Macy Meroney, Tommy Mobley, Shanna Smith, Brandon Russell, Emma Masterson, 

Bryce Mobley 

 

 

Ms. Clark called the meeting to order.  The February 20, 2019 meeting minutes were presented. 

Mr. Hendrix made a motion to approve the minutes.  K. Hance seconded the motion.  

 

Nurse Karla gave a SHAC update.  The flu hit our school hard this year prior to spring break. 

We had 18 confirmed cases in one week before spring break, and there was only one case 

confirmed this week.  Nurse Karla also explained that we have a committee who has been 

planning Bobcat Night, which is a combination of Meet the Teacher Night, Supply Night, and 

much more.  Bobcat Night will be held on August 15th. 

 

Ms. Lori Knowles gave an update on the changes and improvements that have been made in our 

cafeteria.  She said that customer service is a top priority.  She wants the food to be both healthy 

and of good quality.  Her main objective is to bring everything in the cafeteria up to standards to 

be in compliance with government regulations.  

 

Ms. Clark stated that our district had just completed Mock STAAR testing, and she handed out 

those results.  

 

End of the year surveys were reviewed and amended as needed.  After a few revisions, they will 

be given out for parents and staff to fill out anonymously in April.  These surveys are important 

to assess the needs of our district. 

 

Budget considerations were given for next school year.  An item suggested for consideration for 

the next meeting was the policies for transfer students. 

 

The meeting was dismissed.  The next meeting will be April 17, 2019. 


